

September 22, 2008

Dawn Mushill C/O Customer Service and Beyond P.O. Box 314 Troy, IL 62294

Dear Dawn,

Dawn again, trank-you for straining your day with US. You presented well + my quests level you! You are very good at what you do!

Best wishes on the continued success of

Thank-you for your presentation at our 9th Annual women's seminar, "A Red Carpet Customer Extravaganza," on Wednesday, September 17th at the Holiday Inn Alton.

You held true to your reputation and delivered an energetic and informative presentation to our guests! I have had many compliments on the information that you shared as well as the entertainment that you provided. You have a great talent and it shows. Thank-you for meeting my expectations...and "then some!"

Nearly 160 guests at our seminar enjoyed an enthusiastic, knowledgeable and entertaining speaker. Our guests were able to obtain valuable information from both the speaker and our sponsors.

Money raised from this event will go towards events with the RiverBend Growth Association, such as this FWBW seminar and to SCORE for their continued training and education. I'm so proud to have your support in our continued mission to provide informational training and educational seminars to the River Bend community.

Thank-you, again, Dawn! You did a spectacular job!

Sincerely,

Joell Aguirre
Director of Member Services